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7th February 2024 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carers, 

 

FS2 to Year 6 Parents Evening – w/c 26th February 2024  

 

The next Parents evening meetings for FS2 (Reception) to Year 6 

will be held across week commencing 26th February 2024. Further 

information regarding individual class dates and booking 

appointment slots will follow after half term. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Dawn McAughey 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


